Blacktown
CityCouncil

Your ref: SSD-10395
File no: MC-19-00006

30 November 2020

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Sally Munk

Dear Ms Munk,

SSD-10395 — Proposed Energy and Resource Recovery Centre at 339
Wallgrove Road, Eastern Creek
| refer to correspondence dated 16 November 2020, outlining our objection to the above

proposal and that our Council would consider the officers submission at its Ordinary
meeting on Wednesday 25 November 2020.

| write to advise our Council fully endorsed the submission.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact me on 9839 6527 or
Glennys James PSM, Director Planning and Development, on 9839 6201.

Yours faithfully

Vanessa Parkes
Director City Living
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